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 This proposed facility would not have a significant environmental impact since  
 
this application is for a channel modification only of an existing facility at an established  
 
TV Translator site, accessible by authorized personnel.   All users of the site have agreed  
 
to lower power or temporarily cease operation when workers may be exposed to high  
 
levels of radiofrequency radiation.  Antennas are at an elevation, above ground, that  
 
yields only very low amounts of radiofrequency electromagnetic radiation at ground level  
 
thereby posing no any danger to the general public who may gain occasional access to  
 
the site. 


